


inspection staff determines that a portion of the project was built in violation of the approved
permit set of plans, that a “strike” would be issued.

The “3 Strike” program has proven to be a very effective tool at controlling construction site
problems, as no contractor or owner would want their project shut down for a period of time
and require Town Council relief to restart the project.

If the Town Council agrees, the attached code amendment could be placed in an ordinance
and enacted at upcoming meetings.

I would also suggest that the Master Fee Schedule be amended to place a double fee (two
times the normal fee) on any design application that intends to obtain permission for
construction work that deviates from the approved plans for work that has already occurred
(After the Fact Application).

This matter is before you for discussion. If acceptable, we could retarn with an ordinance
next month for the code change and a resolution to set the double fee.






